
Like councils all over the country Shropshire 
is facing an unprecedented financial pressure. 
We must make £62m of savings in 2024/25 
and need to make some difficult decisions.

We’re planning to introduce an annual 
subscription fee for the collection of garden 
waste from properties in the Shropshire.

We’re also considering the future operation 
of our household recycling centres.

To find out more and tell us what you 
think, go to

www.shropshire.gov.uk/gardenwastebudget2024

Please tell us your views
Waste consultation


